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Merry Christmas!! December is everyone’s favorite month because of all the
celebrations and time with family, but for the Stateline 4-H Club it was a very busy
month. We started the month by having a float in the Kiowa Christmas parade. Eliza
and Neal Liggenstoffer volunteered to shop for our Angel Tree participants. Then we
did a soup supper fundraiser at the Hardtner Christmas Open House on December 12.
I would love to give a huge thank you to all the people that came and supported our
fundraiser! After the soup supper we have our monthly meeting followed by our
Christmas party. At the monthly meeting, Leader Amanda Corr reminded members the
4-H Scholarship form is due Jan 31, 2022. She also reminded members of the following
deadlines: Beef Market tagging is due by March 1, 2021, new member enrollment,
add/drop projects, horse papers is May 1, 2022, and tagging for all other animals for the
county fair is May 7, 2022. During new business it was mentioned that 4-H Days at
KSU women’s basketball is January 23, 2022 with money due by December 21, 2021.
It was moved and seconded to do the luminaries of Christmas Eve. Our club was not
able to do the annual luminaries because of the ban burn for the county and it was way
too windy. President Cort Blunk also encouraged members to start thinking about what
he/she would like to perform for County Club Days which will be February 12, 2022
starting at 9am. Our Christmas party involved a Saran Wrap Present game and a
frosting game. Stateline 4-H Club also had six members deliver care packages to
residents around Hardtner that the Methodist Church ladies put together. We hope
everyone had a great month of celebrating and spending time with friends and family.
Stay well, stay safe and 4-H on!

Sincerely,

Callen Corr
Stateline 4-H Club


